Homan, Kim

From:

Krystal Rucker < krucker2911@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 6, 2024 4:40 PM

To:

Homan, Kim

Subject:

9 MILE RECONSTRUCTION 2/7/2024 MEETING

CAUTION: This email originated from <u>outside</u> of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

I purchased my home in Eastpointe in 2015, I have not turned it into rental property nor have I been enticed to sell it to any of the numerous companies that constantly solicit my address.

I say this because I am committed to this community. I wholeheartedly believe that Eastpointe has so much potential afterall we are the gateway to Macomb county.

I would love to see green spaces and bike lanes; I am an avid bike rider, but really I'm afraid to ride in my community, so I often load my bike into my small SUV and ride elsewhere.

Another point I'd like to bring up is, Eastpointe's name change from East Detroit to Eastpointe was done because residents believed they had more in common with the "Points" than "Detroit". If that statement and belief is still valid, let's make 9 Mile more attractive with green spaces that are walkable and if possible more bike friendly just like the 'Pointes'. for instance like Mack Ave. between 9 Mile and Venier Rd.

I'm sorry I could not come to the meeting tonight, as I'm dealing with a health issue.

Respectfully,

K. Rucker Eastpointe, MI Resident